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I support SB – 426. Due to not just been working construction in the field saw it but 

mostly when I was an organizer for the Pacific Northwest regional council of 

carpenters for 17 years. I’ve gotten workers money back, but not enough times we 

need to start actually committing to clean up the industry Labor unions. Can’t do it all. 

Also, it’s the same general contractors that are notorious for using the same 

subcontractors that exploit their workers. Get responsible, general contractors that 

hire responsible subcontractors thank you. 


